3. DEPUTATIONS BY APPOINTMENT
(a) 2004 Men’s World Softball Championships
Danae Goosman, Chairperson of the Event Management Team organising the 2002 Men’s
World Softball Championships, addressed the Committee to provide an update on the
organisation of the championships.

The Management Team thanked the Council for the support given by the Council.

Organisation for the championships is progressing well. Sixteen countries will be represented.
Work on the temporary facilities will start shortly.
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